
USAID TUBEHO 

INTEGRATED SERVICE DELIVERY ACTIVITY (ISDA) 
Rwanda has made noteworthy progress towards improving the maternal, newborn, child and 
adolescent health, family planning and reproductive health services, and sustaining gains in malaria 
prevention and treatment over the last two decades. These achievements were attained through 
substantial investment by both the government of Rwanda in primary health care, as well as critical 
service delivery support from its partners.   

However, The Rwanda Demographic and Health Survey, completed in 2019/2020, revealed 
stagnations in key maternal, newborn, child and adolescent health indicators, indicating significant 
gaps in progress since 2015, including age and geographic disparities regarding access to and 
utilization of the relevant services, thereby highlighting critical health inequities and importance of 
future collaborative and country-driven investments. 

USAID Tubeho Project is a five-year USAID-funded project that aims to strengthen service delivery, 
support health program implementation across maternal, newborn, child and adolescent health, 
family planning, reproductive health, malaria services and global health security areas of 
intervention. The activity will contribute to enhancing the capacity of both providers and 
institutions. 

  

Community health worker taking a blood sample from a child. Photo by Martin Tindiwensi for USAID Rwanda. 
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OBJECTIVES 

● Strengthen service delivery and support health 
program implementation across maternal, 
newborn, child and adolescent health, family 
planning, reproductive health, malaria, and global 
health security services, and   

● Contribute to capacity building for health 
providers and Rwandan institutions. 

EXPECTED RESULTS 

● Increased access to, availability and utilization of 
evidence-based, quality and respectful maternal, 
newborn, child and adolescent health services, 
family planning and reproductive health services 
and malaria services, 

● Strengthened capacity of institutions, local 
organizations, and providers to sustainably deliver 
evidence-based, quality maternal, newborn, child 
and adolescent health services, family planning 
and reproductive health services and malaria 
services, in alignment with the national priorities 
and global standards,   

● Enhanced capacity of institutions, local 
organizations, and providers to respond to 
emerging global health threats, and 

● Increased use of evidence and adaptive learning in 
maternal, newborn, child and adolescent health, 
family planning and reproductive health and 
malaria programming. 

BUDGET: US $60 million 

DURATION 
August 2023 - August 2028 

ACTIVITY LOCATIONS 
20 districts and 365 health facilities 

IMPLEMENTING PARTNER 
Jhpiego 

KEY COUNTERPARTS 
Consortium of eight local and international 
organizations 

MISSION CONTACT 
Richard Munyaneza 
Maternal, Newborn and Child Health 
Specialist 
Tel: 0788314285 
Email: rmunyaneza@usaid.gov 

PARTNER CONTACT 
Stephen Mutwiwa 
Chief of Party 
Tel/Cell: 0788-367-652 
Email: Stephen.Mutwiwa@jhpiego.org 

FOR MORE INFORMATION 
Email: usaidkigali@usaid.gov 
Website: www.usaid.gov/Rwanda 
X: @USAIDRwanda 
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